
 

 

 

         24th August 2020. 

 Dear Parents, Grandparents & Friends, 

A big fáilte isteach to one and all for September 1st 2020.  Attached please 
find our Covid Response Plan.  We would respectfully ask that you read it 
carefully and abide by the new regulations which are challenging for us all -

pupils, parents and teachers.   

All students need an individually labelled school pencil case containing, 
pens, pencils, parers, rubbers, pritt stick, rulers, twistable crayon colours, etc.  

This pencil case will remain in school along with: 

1st Class – Ms. Casey 

• 4   Project Copies 
• 1  A5 Hardback Copy 
• 2  88 Page Maths  

• 2  A3 Mesh Wallets 

1st/2nd Class  -  Ms. Keane 

• 1  A4 Display Book  -  60 pockets 
• 4  Project Copies 
• 1  88 Page Copy 
• 2  Junior Maths Copies 

• 1  A5 & 1 A4 Hardback Copy 

2nd Class – Ms. O’Malley 

• 1  Junior Sum Copy 
• 3  88 Page Copies 
• 1  Project Copy 

• 1  A4 Display Folder – 60 pockets 

3rd Class – Mr. Cox 

• 1  A4 Hardback Copy 
• 4  88 Page Copies 
• 1  15A Project Copy 
• 2  Junior Sum Copies 



• 1  A4 Display Folder – 60 pockets 

• 1  A5 Hardbook 

3rd/4th Class – Ms. Millane 

• 1  A4 Display Folder – 60 pockets 
• 2  88 Page Maths Copies 
• 1  Project Copy 
• 1  A4 Hardback Copy 
• 1  88  Page Copy 

(We will be carrying on with a lot of last years copies) 

4th Class – Mr. Cronin 

• 1  A4 Hardback Copy 
• 5  88 Page Copies 
• 2  Maths Copies 

• 1  A4 Display Folder – 60 pockets 

5th Class – Ms. Flannery 

• 1  A4 Hardback Copy 
• 8  88 Page Copies 
• 3  Square Maths Copies 

• 1  A4 Display Folder – 60 pockets 

5th Class/6th Class – Mr. Graham 

• 8  120 Page Writing Copies 
• 2  40 Page Writing Copies 
• 2  120 Page Maths Copies 
• 2  A4 Memorandum Soft Cover 120 Page 
• 2  Display Folders (80 Page) 

•  2  Pencil Cases (School & Home) 

6th Class – Mr. Hassett 

• 2  A4 Hardback Copies 
• 8  88 Page Copies 
• 3  Square Copies (Sum Copies) 
• 1  A4 Display Folder – 60 pockets 
• 1  A4 Softback Copy 

 

 



Bláth na nÓg – Ms. Buckley 

• Pencil Case 

Bláth na nÓg – Mr. McMahon 

• 2  Project Copies 

• 2  Junior Sum Copies 

 

These materials will remain in school and no formal  homework will be marked 
for the moment apart from reading, nature challenges and other home- 
based self-development activities.  Students will therefore only have their 
lunches and drinks in the schoolbag on a daily basis.  Parents are also asked 
to have shoes and runners with fastenings if children cannot independently 
tie their own shoelaces.  We earnestly look forward to meeting you all on the 

day and welcoming you back to Scoil Chríost Rí. 

Críost Rí Abú 

 

Pat & Staff. 

 

 

 


